

May 6, 2019

Ms. Brandi Smith, CDP Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging PO Box 10474 Virginia Beach, VA 23450

Dear Ms. Smith,

You make music matter!

Which is why we cannot thank you enough for the generous contribution of \$500, against the pledge of \$500 supporting our 2018-19 season.

We recognize the tremendous amount of trust you have in the VSO and promise to use this investment to further the programs that so uniquely enrich our region. We look forward to sharing unforgettable moments with you all season long.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Baroody

Vice President of Development

The Virginia Symphony is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization to which the contribution of \$500 received on 4/11/2019 is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your tax records. If you have questions regarding this gift, please call Jacqueline Evans, Development Coordinator, at 757.213.1417.